

THE EARLY SETTLERS ASSOCIATION OF THE WESTERN RESERVE July 22, 2014

HAPPY 218TH BIRTHDAY TO CLEVELAND!

The Early Settlers Association of the Western Reserve gives special thanks to Downtown Cleveland Alliance City Advocates Jamie Pawlak, John Banks, Chandler Converse and Danielle Best for their hard work to support our traditional celebration of Cleveland's birthday.

We also thank bagpiper Sergeant Randy Daley, Sons of the American Revolution Color Guard, guitarist Alex Raz, Councilman Joe Cimperman, Mary Artino, Vincent Francioli, Paul Glenn, The City Club of Cleveland, the Renaissance Cleveland Hotel — Jaclyn Herrera and Theona Simbrat, East Coast Original Frozen Custard, and Pura Vida by Brandt — Katie Klonowski.

Congratulations to Judge Raymond Pianka, recipient of the 2014 Herrick Memorial Award for Civic Achievement.

And, thank you to all Clevelanders who attended this annual celebration!

John Cimperman, President The Early Settlers Association